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Client Advisory 

September 27, 2021 

COVID-19 Products Section 301 Exclusions Extended to November 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Office of the United States Trade Representative (USTR) announced that Section 301 exclusions for goods 
used to treat COVID-19 from China will be extended for 45 days until November 14, 2021. The exclusions were 
originally set to expire on September 30, 2021, but the USTR announced that it needed additional time to review 
public comments.   
 
COVID-19 related goods covered by the article descriptions fall under the following exclusion harmonized tariff 
schedule numbers: 9903.88.62, 9903.88.63, 9903.88.64 and 9903.88.65 will be extended.  
 
USTR’s announcement on the extension can be found here. 
  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 

C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

https://ustr.gov/sites/default/files/enforcement/301Investigations/COVID%20extensions%20FRN.pdf

